

Iver Village Junior School

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SL0 9QA Telephone: 01753 653059

Twitter: @ivjs_bucks Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

24th September 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you will be aware Mr Mackie has been off school due to illness. Unfortunately, Mr Mackie has advised me that he feels unable to return to work and has sadly resigned. This has left us in a very difficult position as we do not want to disrupt the children's learning.

I am aware that the start of year 4 was difficult for the children as they experienced many changes of teacher in a short period of time and I do not want this repeated. I want to provide the children with stability and strong teaching and therefore we have decided on the following solution.

Miss Kerse will cover Daffodil class to ensure that the children have the essential stability that they need alongside great learning experiences. Miss Kerse already knows the children well so will be able to provide good teaching and security. Unfortunately Miss Kerse is returning to New Zealand at the end of December and so she can not stay with us. During the next few weeks the Governors and I will carry out interviews to secure a permanent teacher for the class.

Please be assured that recruiting a permanent, excellent teacher for year 5 is my main priority and as a school we will do everything in our power to ensure that your child's education is not interrupted and that they continue to make excellent progress. Do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

J Digweed Headteacher

